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Next Sunday:  
Message:  Dave Harnish 

Librarian:  Kathy Jenkins 

Church Nursery:  Karey Newswanger, Hannah Shuman 

On-Call Nursery:  Kathy Jenkins 

Part 2 Nursery:  Karey Newswanger 

 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note: 
Feb 4 7:00 p.m. Tarry An Hour Prayer 

Feb 5 10:00 a.m. Women's Bible Study 

 

Attendance and Offering: 

Attendance last Sunday: 96 

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday: $ 2,486.12  

      

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

Mission Statement: 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 
LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

PASTOR OF VISITATION AND OUTREACH 

 Dan Althouse 314-7162 danchapel@gmail.com 

“Loving God, Loving People” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
January 19, 2014 

"Jubilee" 

Leviticus 25:8-28 

 

Welcome & announcements  Glenn Martin 

Praise and worship in song 

Responding with tithes and offerings 

Message Dave Harnish 

Sending prayer Dave Harnish 

   

   
Sonrise Café  9:00-9:30 a.m.

Worship Service  9:30-11:00 a.m.                       

Part 2 11:00-11:30 a.m.         



 

WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

♦  Ages 3 – 5 (Preschool), 10:10 - 11:30 a.m., Room #5 

♦  K – 2nd Grades, 10:10 - 11:30 a.m., Room #3 

♦  3rd – 5th Grades, 10:40 - 11:30 a.m., Room #4  
 

Part 2   11:00 – 11:30 a.m. 

Youth  

♦  6th – 8th Grades, Room #6 

♦  9th – 12th Grades, Room #7 & 8 

College & Career Group  

♦ Overflow Room #9, Section 2  

Adults  

♦ INTERNATIONAL SS LESSON – Auditorium  

♦ DISCUSSION & CATALYST GROUPS  

        Connections – Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

 Adults – Fellowship Hall, Room #1, Room #2 
 

 

Serving Today: 

Greeters: Nate & Zane Harnish 

Librarian:  Dorothy Beachy 

Church Nursery: Stephanie Kelley, Jeremy Newswanger 

On-Call Nursery: Bonita King 

Part 2 Nursery: Amy Smith 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities: 

Sun   7:00 p.m. Sr. High & Jr. High Youth Bible Studies 

Mon   6:30 p.m. Zumba Fitness in the fellowship hall 

Wed   6:30 p.m. Zumba Fitness in the fellowship hall 

 

 

Announcements 

 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� The WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY group began their winter study last 

Wednesday morning at the Chapel.  They will meet the first and third 

Wednesdays through April 16 at 10:00 am. The study is "ONE in a 

million" by Priscilla Shirer.  All women are welcome!  Any questions see 

Geri Heilman or Phyllis Oberholtzer. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS will be available for purchase from the 

youth group today in the fellowship hall.  This is an ongoing fundraiser 

for the youth group in raising funds for their mission trip to KY this 

summer.  The youth group purchases the gift cards at a discount and 

sells them at face value for your use in purchasing groceries at Weis, 

Darrenkamps or Giant.  Thanks for your support! 

� There will be an opportunity for BAPTISM and CHAPEL 

MEMBERSHIP in February.  If you are interested in exploring either, 

talk to Pastor Dave.  Date to be determined later. 

� FINANCIAL UPDATE: Year-to-Date as of December 31, 2013: 

    Income $135,659.60 

    Expenses $136,361.61 

    Budget $155,929.00 

� YEAR END GIVING UPDATE:  "I want to thank you and express 

my appreciation for your tithes and offerings to the Chapel's general 

fund in December.  What seemed to be an insurmountable goal to meet 

our budget in early December, with your contributions we very nearly 

met our budget for 2013.  May God bless you for your giving and 

continue to bless you as you give throughout this year."  - Cliff Hershey 

� STEWARDSHIP UNIVERSITY  will be hosted by Everence 

Lancaster at Lancaster Mennonite School on Saturday, March 1.  Courses 

will explore subjects ranging from retirement preparation and budgeting 

to health and fitness.  In your mailbox and on bulletin board, you will 

find a pamphlet with course selection options.  See Mary Lou with 

questions.  

 

 

� DIRECTORY UPDATES:  If you would like to update any of 

the information on your page, now is the chance to do so.  Send 

updated information to Millie Martin via email: 

mariettachapel@gmail.com.  Deadline for updates is February 28. 

� OPEN HOUSE at all four campuses of Lancaster Mennonite 

School, Tuesday, January 28, 6:00-8:30 p.m.  Guided tours, a 

chance to meet teachers, a question and answer session with 

administrators.  For more info, contact each campus: Lancaster   

(Gr 6-12), 717-299-0436 x312, Kraybill (PreK-8), 717-653-5236, 

Locust Grove or New Danville. 

� CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD: Take a minute to check 

the bulletin board for information on the following and more . . . 

� Lancaster Mennonite Historical Society events for January: 

Amish Educational Series, Jan . 22 - 7 p.m.                 

Annual Music Night, Jan 25, 7 p.m.                                    

For info + location details check out the bulletin board 

� January Ynysybwl News from Alan & Carol Wert. 

� Employment opening for Lead Custodian at Lancaster 

Campus of LMS (full-time 12-month position). 

� Friendship Community is seeking providers for their 

LifeSharing Program; see bulletin board for more info.   

 

                        Youth 

� SR. HIGH BIBLE STUDY is tonight at 7 p.m. 

� JR. HIGH YOUTH BIBLE STUDY - Bible Study for Jr. High 

Youth will be held tonight from 7- 8:30 p.m. 

� SUPER BOWL PARTIES, Sunday evening, February 2 

    Sr. High Youth - Chapel Youth Room, bring food and  

     drinks 

    Jr. High Youth - 6 p.m. at the Newswangers, bring a   

    snack & drink (pizza provided)    


